
FEBRUARY NEWSLETTER ROOM 9

Dear Families,


January brought a lot of changes. I have taken the role as the 
new lead and we had a week online. It is a privilege to teach your 
kids. It is my hope to have a strong second half of the year. I believe 
in fostering independence, perseverance and growth in the classroom. Thank 
you for all the parents I have met with. It is important that we as adult guides 
have a collaborative relationship to help serve the students as best as we can. 
Please reach out to schedule a meeting with any questions or concerns you 
may have. I do best with in-person meetings and will be available most 
mornings.


January was a time for me to observe the classroom and find a flow that works 
for all of us. Students are eager for lessons. Fourth are working with 
multiples and learning about human migration. Fifths continue with their 
Square roots studies and learning about Ancient Rome. Sixth graders are 
working on cubing and learning about government. We are wrapping up a 
poetry unit at the beginning of February. Look out for a virtual poetry recital.


I am also working on a field trip to Snow School @ Bogus Basin at the end of 
February. Stay tuned!


🎁 🎈 Happy Birthday to:🎂 	 	 	 Snow Moon❄ 🌕  

Romina Melchor	 Feb. 23	 	 	 New Moon 	 	 Feb.1st

	 	 	 	 	 	 	 Full Moon	 	 Feb. 16th

Virtual Poetry Recital Wed., Feb. 2nd 1:30


For Valentine’s, Room 9 has a tradition of Secret Valentines. Due to MOSS 

Camp it will start Feb. 2nd. We will send more details soon. 
	 	 	 	      	

IMPORTANT ALL SCHOOL DATES AND REMINDERS


MOSS Camp for 5th and 6th graders 	 	 Feb. 7-10th

Pajama Day	 	 	 	 	 	 Feb. 14

No School 	 	 	 	 	 	 Feb. 18th and 21st
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IMPORTANT CLASSROOM DATES AND REMINDERS




